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BCECA Surveys 2020 

In accordance with its recently agreed and published objectives, BCECA has issued 

two surveys to its Members: an Industry Statistics survey and an IR35 survey. In re-

cent years, BCECA members have had difficulties in providing the requested statistics 

because of the complexity of their global organisations and reporting lines. It was, 

therefore, decided to adopt a simplified approach for 2020 that would provide infor-

mation that could be aggregated for use on the BCECA website and promotional ma-

terial as well as lobbying etc. The purpose of the IR35 survey is to ascertain the per-

centage of contractors falling inside / outside IR35 in each Member company, so that 

the potential scale and consequences of BCECA Member companies not being 

aligned in their approach to IR35 status assessments can be determined. 

PGES Annual Dinner 

Mark Stanton and Tracey Shelley attended the 

Annual Dinner of the All-Party Parliamentary 

Group for Energy Studies at the House of 

Lords on 24th February. The theme for the 

event was, “The New Norm: Decarbonisation 

and Net Zero”, with the keynote addresses  

being given by Lord Deben, Chairman of the 

Committee on Climate Change and Lord  

Callanan, Minister for Climate Change and  

Corporate Responsibility. 

Forthcoming BCECA Meetings 

10th March  Board/Council 21st April Process Managers 

19th March Young Engineers 23rd April Engineering Managers 

24th March  Commercial Managers 5th May Supply Chain Managers 

31st March Information Managers 12th May Council 
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